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Examination Grievance Handling Cell Meeting Minutes 

As per the letter received dated the 20th July 2020 by the Students Council for Social Change 

appealing for conducting online mode of examination in view of the prevailing situation of the 

COVID-19 pandemic, zoom meeting was held on 25th July 2020 to deliberate on the matter. 

The meeting was chaired by Dr. Toli H. Kiba, Assistant Professor and Chairman of 

Examination Grievance Handling Cell. 

The meeting was chaired by Dr. Toli H Kiba, during which she addressed the various issues 

and challenges that students were facing in this unprecedented situation. The concerns outlined 

in a letter from the Student Council for Social Change were also presented and discussed during 

the meeting.  

Fr. CP Anto stated that the institute acknowledges the challenges faced by students and 

recognizes the potential risks of conducting offline exams in such a critical situation. However, 

since the institute operates under Nagaland University, any decisions made must await and 

comply with the directives of Nagaland University. Fr. John Poji supported Dr. Fr. CP Anto's 

statement, expressing gratitude to both the principal and Dr. Toli H Kiba for their sincerity and 

commitment to addressing the concerns and enhancing the well-being of the students and the 

larger NEISSR community. The meeting concluded with a short prayer for the NEISSR 

community by Fr. John Latsütho Poji. 

Members present were: 

1. Dr. Toli H. Kiba, Assistant Professor, Chairman 

2. Dr. Fr. C.P. Anto, Principal, Member 

3. Fr. John Latsutho Poji, Vice Principal, Member 
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